Salisbury, North Carolina
July 20, 2016

SPECIAL MEETING

PRESENT: Mayor Karen Kirks Alexander, Presiding; Mayor Pro Tem Maggie
Blackwell, Council Members William Brian Miller, Kenneth L. Hardin
and David B. Post, and City Manager W. Lane Bailey

ABSENT:  City Clerk Myra B. Heard and City Attorney F. Rivers Lawther

Mayor Alexander and members of City Council participated in a Comprehensive
Planning workshop. The workshop began at 2:00 p.m. in Council Chambers at City Hall,
217 South Main Street.

Council members, along with members of the Planning Board, Community
Appearance Commission, Historic Preservation Commission and Housing Advocacy

Commission met to discuss Salisbury’s Comprehensive Plan.

Consultants from czb led the group through discussions regarding Salisbury’s
future and how they would like to see the City grow.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 4:45 p.m.
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